
 
 

 

Scholarships  

to graduates in history and related faculties  

at the College of Europe Natolin campus (Warsaw) 
 

 

 

The College of Europe, founded in 1949 in Bruges, the oldest and most prestigious 

institute of postgraduate European Union studies can offer a significant number of full 

scholarships to graduates in history and related faculties wishing to follow the 

postgraduate programme in European interdisciplinary studies at its Natolin campus 

(Warsaw) during the academic year 2011-2012.  

 

These scholarships are created in honour of the late Professor Bronisław Geremek and 

will bear his name. The beneficiaries of Professor Bronisław Geremek scholarships will 

be required to write their master thesis on a topic relating to recent European history or 

to European civilisation.  

 

University graduates, who are interested in studying at the College of Europe Natolin 

campus are invited to submit their application to the Admissions Office. It is not 

necessary to send a copy of the dossier to the national selection committee. 

 

The deadline for submission of applications is 15 March 2011.  

For more info, please visit our website: 

http://www.coleurope.eu/template.asp?pagename=admisscholar   

 

In case of any more specific questions, potential candidates could contact the Admission 

Office (info.admissions@coleurope.eu)    

 


